
 

NORTH OGDEN CITY  

 STAFF REPORT 

TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  ANNETTE SPENDLOVE, CITY RECORDER 

SUBJECT: ANTHONY BOWN ANNEXATION 

DATE:  9/19/2013 

 

Anthony & Shawna Bown submitted an application petitioning for annexation for 

property located approximately 2197 North Washington Blvd., North Ogden, Utah.    It 

was brought before the City Council for consideration to accept the application to be 

processed on July 23, 2013 which the City Council did accept. It was certified by me the 

City Recorder on August 26, 2013.  The Public Hearing is scheduled for the September 

24, 2013 meeting and has been noticed according to Utah Code.  The protest period 

expires on September 30, 2013 and if there are no protests submitted an Ordinance to 

consider this annexation will be placed on the October 8, 2013 City Council meeting 

agenda.  

 

 


